Council Meeting Highlights
February 22, 2022

A delegation attended the Council Meeting to discuss policing priorities.

Policy 11-23 Reserve Policy (with highlighted edits), 11-24 Capital
Financing Policy and Policy 11-25 Proclamation Policy (with minor edits)
were approved. Policy 11-11 Capital Financing Policy was rescinded.

Council approved a $1 million increase to the Street and Road reserve by
allocating funds from the accumulated surplus.

Council accepted the Lamont Storm Drainage System Registration
update, the Employee Handbook update, the Pitch In Week 2022 update
and the Site Selection Response - Economic Development update as
information.

Council deferred the Economic Development Week Proclamation to the
next Council Meeting.

Council authorized tax recovery costs to be transferred to the tax rolls.



e Council appointed Tamara Dabels, Fort Saskatchewan and District
Chamber of Commerce, to the Economic Development Board for a two-
year term expiring on December 31, 2023.

e Council appointed Kelly VanDeurzen (Chairman), Greg Huxley (Vice
Chair), Erin Ballace (Secretary), Dinah Sudyk (Treasurer), Michelle
Selensky and Bonnie Fawcett, as members of the Town of Lamont Public
Library Board Trustees for a term ending December 31, 2024,

e Council appointed Colleen Holowaychuk (Town Rep) and David Diduck
(County Rep), as members of the Town of Lamont Public Library Board
Trustees for a term ending October 31, 2022.



